
In Memoriam 
Our GSD family grieves the tragic, sudden loss of Noah Tripp, a freshman who began his GSD journey as a 
cute 1st grader with blonde curls and big blue eyes that took in everything around him, soaking in ASL and 
learning about math and reading and the world in a new way. As some of you can relate, it wasn’t easy for 
Noah’s family to send him far away to GSD as a little boy, but they understood Noah could thrive here. Noah  
was famous for his stories about the adventures he had with his dad and other family members—hunting, 
fishing, bull riding, catfish noodling, and more. GSD is not the same without Noah and his smile. He is 
greatly missed and will always be remembered.   



High School students attended a career fair in Dalton. The career fair was hosted by High School High Tech and 
supported by Georgia Vocational Rehab. The students visited many different booths that offered a look at a wide 
range of career and higher education options—cosmetology, law enforcement, linemen, fire and rescue, community 
and technical colleges, manufacturing, and more! The students loved holding the baby chicks at the Pilgrim’s table 
and trying on the law enforcement protective gear. They learned there are a lot of jobs for people who are Deaf or 
Hard of Hearing! It was a beneficial and fun event. 

Career Fair 

Photos: students holding chicks, wearing police gear, participating in a cast iron 
demonstration, and interacting with booth reps. Isis won a gift card in a drawing! 



Upcoming 
Events 

· 3/24-28 Jr/Sr 
trip to 
Washington 
DC 

· 3/25 5th grade 
Fire Safety 
trip 

· Thursday, 3/27 
Homegoing 

· 3/28-4/4 Spring 
Break 

· 4/6 residential 
transportation 

· 4/7 Classes 
resume 

 

· 4/8 
Government 
class trip to 
courthouse 

· 4/10 Elem 
dorm bowling 
trip 

· 4/15 National 
ASL Day! 

· 4/21-25 
Milestones 
EOG tests, 3rd
-8th grades 

· 4/30 
Milestones 
EOC Algebra 
test 

· 5/1 Milestones 
EOC Biology 
test 

Congratulations to several GSD athletes who 
were recognized at the Northwest Georgia Tip-Off 
Club’s Awards Banquet. We are proud of your 
hard work developing your skills! 

Pictures: students at banquet table with coaches 
Julie Burton and Steven Herston; students 
holding their certificates: Itzel Reyes-Guzman, 
Aaliyah Newsome, Jordyn Sasser, Yovanni 
Morales-Romero, Marc Anthony Soto Perez, and 
Gary Whitted. 

Ready Georgia Seal of Preparedness 

GSD has been awarded the Ready Georgia Seal of 
Preparedness! Only 28% of the schools across the state 
that applied for the Seal of Preparedness were given this 
prestigious award.  

Awarded by the Georgia Department of Education and the 
Georgia Emergency Management and Homeland Security 
Agency, the Ready Georgia Seal of Preparedness 
recognizes schools that have gone above and beyond in 
the area of school emergency preparedness. The seal 
indicates that a school has taken initiative to improve their 
emergency preparedness through extensive planning and 
risk mitigation efforts. 

Many thanks to our school safety coordinators, Ron Fuss (GSD) and Elyse Ferrell (Division of State 
Schools), for taking on the challenge of meeting all the required actions and extensive 
documentation required in the application.  

Congratulations! 

Congratulations to Isaiah McGee and Yovanni Morales-
Romero! Both have been accepted to the National 
Technical Institute for the Deaf at the Rochester 
Institute of Technology (RIT) in New York! We are SO 
PROUD of you and know you can achieve anything! 

Northwest Georgia Tip-Off Club Awards 



Valenine’s Day 

Elementary students had a great time giving 
and receiving Valentine’s cards and eating 
snacks! 



Science is Awesome! 
Rebekah Knisley’s 5th grade Science class studied cells by using microscopes and making models. They loved 
seeing cells up close with the microscope! In Middle School, Sydney Boucugnani’s 6th grade students studied 
trace fossils (imprints from a living thing that is no longer there) and soil. In 7th grade, students used samples to 
examine bird beak adaptations. 

Yuth, Mylo, Holly, and Zaiden show their cell models (round are animal cells, plant cells are rectangular). 

Cameran, Zion, Rayna, Waylon, and Maki take turns viewing plant and animal cells in the microscope. 

Allie Kate, Sinclare, and Guadalupe examine trace fossils. 

Adrian works on his lab report 
about the soil he studied. 

Layla, Zaida, Lexie, and Deziriah closely study and compare the bird beak samples. 



CSD Learns Space Camp: May 5-9, 2025. 
Campers must be between the ages of 14-
17 at the start of camp. The camp is free 
but parents must provide transportation. 
You must register by 31 March. Register 
online: https://csdlearns.com/nasaform/  





Special Education Survey for Parents 

Hello families. We have one more 
survey for you! This is for families 
whose child has an IEP, so that is all of 
you! :) The survey will only take about 5 
minutes and is available in English and 
Spanish. More information is in the 
flyer. Thank you in advance very much 
for your time! 

 
Question 1,  Child's School District: 
State Schools 
Question 2, Child's School: Georgia 
School for Deaf 
Link:  

https://survey.gadoe.org/SPEDParent
Survey  

Carina knows her 
numbers 1-20 and 
all of her colors!! 
Way to go, Carina! 

Mallory Edge 
challenged her 

students to exceed 
their AR goals by 
200% and Blake, 

Natalie, and Tramaine 
did it! Mallory gave 
them mini bundt 

cakes as a reward. 
Great work!  






